
Here’s how you can identify which providers in your state may partner with WPATH
to enable minors to undergo harmful and irreversible gender related medicalization:

2.
Make a list of WPATH’s locally

recommended providers

Do you want to take
a stand against
transgender
medicalization of
minors?

1.
Use the World Professional

Association for Transgender Health
(WPATH) database to see which

providers in your area are
considered partners with WPATH.
You can access the database at

 www.wpath.org/provider/search

Call the office of your state Attorney General and ask them to
investigate medical practices and procedures related to minors and

ensure they meet state legal limitations. 

1.
Using your internet

browser, search “how to
contact [state name]

Attorney General”

2.
Click on the Contact Us
page on the Office of
the Attorney General

official website

3.
Call your Attorney’s

General office. Here is
an example of what you

can say:

“Hi, my name is ____ and I am calling from _(town or county)_. I read a recent New York Times article that outlined how the
Biden Administration lobbied the World Professional Association for Transgender Health, or WPATH, to remove proposed
age limits related to the transgender medicalization of minors. This makes me concerned that WPATH’s partner providers
in our state who are listed as _(local providers)_ might be pushing harmful transgender medical treatments on children, and
might not be in keeping with state law.”

To find their contact information...

http://www.wpath.org/provider/search

